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Robison Focus Group

Cooperation
This month’s focus is Cooperation. One way to

think about Cooperation is “working together to
reach shared goals.” As a family, talk about how
this definition applies to how you work together

at home. What are some goals you share?
Cooperation is 1 of 3 traits we will focus on

throughout the year that helps students Be Kind.
Throughout the school, students will be

developing skills like perspective-taking, conflict
resolution, and leadership.

Upcoming Events
Thursday, February 8th - Friday, February 9th

Parent/Teacher Conferences
Early Dismissal at 11:45am

Thursday, February 8th
Kinder Kickoff - Meet the Teachers and Kinder

Readiness Presentation
1:00-2:00pm in Room #16

Thursday, February 22nd - Friday, February 23rd
 Rodeo Break – No School

Tuesday, February 27th
Cafecito and Family Engagement Meeting - Third

Grade Teachers Present

Character Strong

Start at www.azed.gov1.
Using the magnifying glass, type in
assessment, don't mark the program area,
and click ‘apply’

2.

Click on Welcome to Assessments3.
Scroll down to State Assessments4.
Click on ‘AASA’5.
Click on the blue bar with AASA Sample Tests6.
Click on the underlined AASA Sample Tests
and Tutorials

7.

Select Arizona8.
Click on Mic Check and Sample Tests (You do
not need to enter a username or password)

9.

Select a sample test10.
When done with the sample test, close the
tab and you'll see the scoring guides

11.

AASA Practice Tests

Taking practice tests improves test-taking strategies
and boosts students’ confidence! Did you know

that the Arizona Department of Education provides
FREE practice tests? To access AASA practice tests

online, follow the instructions below: 
Attention Robison families! We invite you to

participate in an exciting opportunity to shape the
future of our school. Your feedback is invaluable in

helping us create a nurturing and enriching
environment for our students.

Join us for a special focus group where your
opinions and ideas will impact decisions regarding
school events, extracurricular activities, and more.
This is your chance to contribute your ideas that

will enhance the educational experience for every
child on our campus.

The focus group date and time will be decided
based upon the availability of those who are

interested in joining. If you would like to share your
feedback with us, please contact Catie Sanders at

caitlyn.sanders@tusd1.org or (520)232-7800!


